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Road Safety @ Gorran 
 

We are continually working to make Gorran as safe as 
possible. Architects have drawn up the plans for 

increased car parking and drop off zone which will be 
presented to the EA for approval. We also had 

representatives from PSNI and Council out to do a 
traffic survey and we will be lobbying for improved 
signage and temporary speed limit at the school.  

 
When picking up children please do not feel that you 

need to rush. It is really important that, if needed, you 
take the time to get out and walk children around to 

the passenger side.  
 

We really appreciate your continued support with 
collection and drop off.   

Dinners –  
 

Week 3 –  
New Menu  

SUSTRANS – Big Pedal 
A fantastic effort this week for our big pedal challenge. When you go to a rural school it 

really is a BIG pedal, so well done to all those who walked, scooted and cycled this 
week! Will we get even more next week? We would love to have a big effort on the final 
day, Friday 30th April. Remember you don’t have to walk or scoot the whole journey, you 

can ‘park and stride’, even a short journey will count and maybe we will get a school 
treat. Your SUSTRANS hi vis will make sure you can ‘Be Bright and Be Seen’!  

 

Stars of the Week 
Our Gorran Stars this week are…… 

 

Primary 1 and 2 –  Emily for super work on her 

reading. Oscar for fantastic work on 
subtraction. 

 

Primary 3 and 4 – Lilian and Lucy for great 

numeracy. Darcy for having great confidence in 

her work this week. 
 

Primary 5 and 6 – Sam H and Amy for great 

work on their division problems and Kora for 
excellent work on decimals. 

 

Primary 7 –  Ruth for consistently working to 

the best of her ability and Josiah for excellent 
dictionary work. 

 

Reading Books  
Could you please have a quick check 

at home to see if you have any 
school reading books and send them 

into school? 

Sports Day Trophies 
Did you win a sports day trophy back in 2019? If so, can you please return it 

to school in preparation for this year’s sports day.  

Care in the Sun 
Gorran PS has a care in the sun policy. In this, we permit and actively 
encourage pupils to apply their own sun cream. So on warmer days 
please consider sending sun cream in their bags. Children are also 
allowed and encouraged to wear caps and sun hats while outside.  

(NB It will probably snow next week now that we have sent this 
message out.) 


